

MARINE CORPS LEAGUE

Central Bucks Detachment P.O. Box 1372 Doylestown, PA 18901

The Central Bucks Detachment was well represented in the Doylestown Memorial Day Parade. A colorful float was constructed and manned by Detachment members and received generous applause all along the parade route. The Commandant wishes to extend his sincere appreciation to the members who participated, with a special thanks to Herb Krout for the use of his facilities and equipment plus time and effort which really made the whole thing possible. Detachment members also participated in a wreath-laying ceremony at the cemetary immediately following the parade. Commandant Parsonese hosted an open house at his home after the parade and supplied more than ample food and refreshments for everyone. Thanks again to everyone who helped.

- ITEMS FROM THE REGULAR DETACHMENT MEETING ON JUNE 14 -

- A new member, Walt Schaffer of Doylestown, was accepted for member ship.
- O A bus trip to an Atlantic City casino is tentatively set for September with a tab of \$15.00 each. Mike Waldon is making the arrangements and you can check with him for more details.
- o The Marine Corps Ball will be held on November 11th at the "Crew's Rest", Johnsville N.A.S. The tariff will be \$25.00/person. All Divisions Detachment of Southampton is co-sponsoring this event with our Detachment. This should be a great evening based on the previous outings. More on this later.
- ° Central Bucks Detachment sold 338 tickets for the 1989 car raffle sponsored by the Department of Pennsylvania. In the state, our Detachment was 38th out of 58 in ticket sales. Practically all of our tickets were sold by Bill Richmond, Mark Hamilton and Cliff Hamilton. The Detachment is grateful to them for their efforts. Incidentially, the car was won by Mary Smith of KIng of Prussia, Pa. It's getting closer to home.

We urge everyone to attend our July meeting since the State Commandant, Paul Seaton, will be present to install the elected officers for the year. Paul always brings us up-to-date on the happenings, state and national, and we look forward to his appearance. Please make that extra effort to attend.

Hope everyone had a bang-up Fourth of July!

"ONCE A MARINE ALWAYS A MARINE"

NEXT MEETING - JULY 12, 1989 at 2000 HOURS - TRY TO ATTEND





